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Friday 23 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Students can continue to wear their Bourne Academy PE kit or their normal school uniform without a tie or blazer, until further notice while the weather remains hot.
A reminder that the PE kit is the Academy branded/logo PE kit (as per Sports Day). If students need to wash their PE kit and it is not ready to wear then students should wear their normal uniform without blazer and tie. 
Please note that shirts still need to be tucked in and there should be no excuse around normal planner and equipment. A polite reminder that really short shorts, like Nike Pro, are not acceptable - neither as PE kit nor as part of our uniform requirements in extreme heat.
Also, please ensure students wear no jewellery other than a stud in each ear.
Please remind your child to bring a water bottle with them each day.
Kind regards
The Bourne Academy

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS
www.thebourneacademy.com | Tel: 01202528554 | admin@thebourneacademy.com
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